
 

 

 

Little Bardfield Parish Council proudly announces that from  

13 May 2019 it has set up a Community Fund for the benefit of 

residents of Little Bardfield Parish  

 
The fund can help with; assistance for the elderly for travel costs for hospital 

appointments, books for university study, career retraining, cost of school uniforms, any 

social groups and charities in the parish 

A maximum amount of £250 is available for those headings above and more for one off 

payments at the further discretion of Cllr’s., i.e. perhaps payment for a replacement 

electrical item for an elderly resident with limited means, or a specific item which would 

benefit the parish as a whole 

An item on received applications will dealt with at each quarterly Parish Council meeting 

in private before the meeting starts 

 

To apply please visit the Parish Council Website on 

https://www.littlebardfieldparish.org.uk and download the form  

or contact the Parish Clerk on littlebardfieldparishclerk@gmail.com or 

phone 07866 400607 

 
 


